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April 18, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Religious Studies BA
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 20, 2011, and reviewed the new BA program in Religious Studies submitted by the Department of Comparative Studies.  The proposal we reviewed lacked a cover letter from Dean Williams, but she will provide one that will both document the process that lead to the formulation of this BA and give a list of the faculty across the University who are involved in it.  She will also attach the assessment plan to the proposal.   Other than the needed inclusion of these documents, our committee had only some minor corrections and comments, which we felt could be incorporated at the CCI level, and so voted unanimously to send the program on to the full CCI.
· Pg. 3 of main proposal, last sentence of second paragraph, a typo: GEC is used instead of GE.
· Pg. 11, semester advising sheet, part II:
· “Quarter Taken” should be “Semester Taken”

· CS 5651 should be CS 5691
· Sociology  3467 should probably be included in the list
· Pg 17, “Four-year plan. …,” GEC should be GE when referring to semesters.
· Curriculum map p. 3: CS 5691 should be included in the list of courses at the bottom of the page.
 Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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